
    October  2023 Newsletter 
Just a reminder of e–mail addresses for the most of the  Committee should you 

wish to contact them. 

Chair, Pauline P.   chair@wareu3a.co.uk 

Vice-Chair, Keith   it@wareu3a.co.uk 

Treasurer, John  treas@wareu3a.co.uk 

Groups Treasurer, Margaret  groupstreas@wareu3a.co.uk 

Group Coordinator, Debbie  groups@wareu3a.co.uk 

Beacon Admin, John  beacon@wareu3a.co.uk 

Membership, Marion  members@wareu3a.co.uk 

New members, Pauline G.   newmembers.wareu3a@virginmedia.com  

Secretary, Marilyn  sec@wareu3a.co.uk 

Speaker Secretary, Penny  pawarner@btinternet.com 

Website Admin, Sue  web@wareu3a.co.uk 

I would like to say a massive thank you to Cliff Beeston for all of his 

hard work for Ware u3a leading Exploring London 2. He has been        

involved since the beginning of Ware u3a, helping new Group Leaders 

of Exploring London Groups and handing out the copies of Link at 

monthly meetings for many years, not to mention leading Visiting 

Churches for many years.           

Unfortunately, Exploring London 2 

is no longer operating. If any 

members of this group, or anyone 

else, would like to join a new       

Exploring London Group, please get in touch with me on 

chair@wareu3a.co.uk 



We would like volunteers to put their name        

forward to take a turn at serving refreshments at 

the monthly meetings please. Also, we would like a 

couple of volunteers to welcome new members at 

the monthly meetings. If you can help with           

either of these, please get in touch with Pauline G. 

on newmembers.wareu3a@virginmedia.com 

 

There are currently 2 spaces in Book Group 3, who 

meet on the last Thursday of the month at 2pm in 

one of the member’s homes. New members would be 

made very welcome . Contact Nikki Gibson on             

nikkigibson621@btinternet.com if interested. 

 

Recently formed Tai Chi 2 has several vacancies. If you 

would like a beneficial gentle exercise class, why not 

give it a try. They meet on Mondays 12.30-1.30pm.   

If interested please contact Dawn Cruse on 

dawncruse@btinternet.com 

 

Creative Writing has two vacancies for their 

Group which meets on the 2nd Monday   

afternoon each month. They take it in turns 

to read their written work. If interested please 

contact Zara on zarakimber093@gmail.com 

(new e-mail address) or 01920 420642 

 



 

 

  Concert 

 

Wednesday 24th January at the 

Royal Festival Hall at 7.30pm 

The London Philharmonic Orchestra with the Conductor Ryan Bancroft and   

Soloist Inon Bamatan 

Programme: Tchaikovsky Piano Concerto No. 1 

   Berlioz Symphonie fantastique 

Coach pick up points and times: Bengeo New Road, 16:30; Saracen’s Head, 
Ware Road, 16:40; Hertford and Ware - Bus stop opposite the College 16:55 

Friday 16th February at the Royal Festival Hall at 7.30pm 

The London Philharmonic Orchestra with Conductor Gustavo Gimeno and     
Soloist Javier Perianes 

Programme: Stravinsky Scherzo fantastique 

   Francisco Coll Ciudad sin Sueño (Fantasia for piano and orchestra) 
              (world premiere)* 

   de Falla Nights in the Gardens of Spain 

   Stravinsky The Firebird Suite (1919 version) 

Coach pick up points and times: Bengeo New Road, 16:00; Saracen’s Head, 
Ware Road; 16:10 Hertford and Ware - Bus stop opposite the College 16:25 

For each performance cost: £50 includes, ticket, coach and gratuity.  Please 
contact Jeff Bergman on 07796698988 or jeff.bergman@ntlworld.com  

Please note that seats can only be confirmed upon receipt of payment. 


